Dear Sisters,

This mailing is two fold. And it will be necessarily short and sweet because of my time limitations.

- 1) I am cancelling the newsletter for four reasons:
- a) With the amount of statements and reports that are already circulating, I am unclear as to what we would put in the newsletter. If each center writes a statement re: their stand on Ruth's paper (as requested by the NYC groups's proposal for the conference), this would mean a lot of work for each of us and for me makes the production of the newsletter repetitive;
- b) As well, the whole purpose of the newsletter, as witnessed by the content of the first issue, is unclear and needs to be discussed and clarified at the conference;
- c) Time is a definite variable--I am overextended to say the least, as most of us are, and would only do the newsletter if A & B weren't a factor;
- d) Money as usual is also a variable. The newsletter is \$60 to \$70 in the red and I'm broke. Some sort of better arrangement around financing will have to be found.
- (N.B.) This does not mean that I will not do any more newsletters at all. I am willing to do the newsletter after the conference if we decide we need one.
- 2) I am enclosing a copy of the popular pamphlet I produced. 6000 were distributed in Windsor in the past weeks, and besides putting WFH forward, it also announced the coming of CORA, the Women's Bookmobile. I will prepare a report of the response to the pamphlet and the Bookmobile and send it out before the conference.

Please accept my apologies that this is so rushed....

Love, power & money,

Poui

P.S. Lewardness as of September 8th 1975

1668 Dufferin

Sale #: 254-5535